


[bookmark: __DdeLink__366_591341677]REPORTS. i)  Open House day inAugust 2016 to be  arranged by the Society Joan told us about the open house day held recently and her experiences at "Bonny Doone" which is owned by our new members John & Susan Dikeman .
  "Wyameta," The owner agreed to show her house  Another house could be "Ilford House," Wascoe Street. b)  We spoke to Peter Agar about a museum visit by Rotary members. )  Re the TV screen donated by Barry:  Barry & Denis will check it out  
 iii)  Doug's report on the last History Walk:  Dunn's Sawmill etc.  There are some survey marks right near the sawmill remnants (surveyor's yellow spot).  Surveyors have been through at some time, also down-stream and just a few meters from the earth dam and on the eastern side of the stream, there is another survey mark.  That area is Council run and we made them aware, some time ago, that the dirt-bike tracks could easily impinge on these historical sites.   iv)  Tim, In last week's Gazette there was a photo of the sandstone blocks in Whitton Park. It explains that the Council put them there for children to play on. There is a fleur-de-lis and a crown carved in them. It is intended to help them with their learning.  Puzzle solved. 
 v)  Joan spoke to Jayne Shepperd who told her she has had her quote for the re-instatement of the bus shelter mural accepted and it will be performed later on in Spring when the light is right. She hopes to start about August or September.
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